
Happy Christmas! 
 

I would like to wish you all a merry 

Christmas and a happy new year. Please 

remember that the children return to 

school on Tuesday 6th January as 

there is a training day for teachers on 

the 5th of January 2015. 
 

A Taste of Christmas 
 

Thank you to everyone who attended or 

contributed to our ‘Taste of Christmas’ 

concert this week. This year’s retiring 

collection of £215 will be donated to 

DEC Ebola Crisis Appeal.  
 

EYFS Nativity 
 

We were very proud of our youngest 

children who performed in our annual   

nativity to parents, carers, friends and 

family as well as to the whole school. 

 

Building Work 
 

We are still on track to finish our hall 

extension by February half term      

following a period of good weather in 

which the walls and roof structure have 

been completed. 

Y1/2 Production 
 

Well done to all the children in         

year 1 and 2 for their fantastic       

performances of  ‘Creepy Crawly     

Christmas’. 

We look forward to many more         

productions from these very talented 

children in the future.  

Pantomime Trip 
We are all looking forward to our whole 

school trip to see Aladdin on January 

8th at the Arts Theatre.  

Smoking Outside School 
Our children have fed back again that 

they don’t like walking through smoke 

on their way into school.  We would 

therefore appreciate if you did not 

smoke near the main entrances.  

Headteacher: Mr Ben Tull 
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Diary Dates  

   19th December -  

Last Day of Term 

  5th January -      

Staff Inset Day 

  6th January -        

Spring Term opens 

for children  

 8th January -   Trip 

to the Pantomime 

 28th January -  Open 

Classrooms 

  13th February -    

Staff Inset Day 

  16th - 20th Feb -    

Half Term 

  11th March -       

Open Classrooms 

  27th March -          

Last Day of Term 

  13th April -           

Staff Inset Day 

  14th April -              

Summer Term opens 

for children 

Please also check the 

calendar page on our 

website for key diary 

dates for the year. 

www.arbury.cambs.sch.uk 

http://www.arbury.cambs.sch.uk

